

September 2025

## Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to warmly invite you to our Year 7 'Meet the Tutor' event, which will take place in school on **Wednesday 24 September 2025 from 4.00pm until 4.30pm**.

The event will take place as a 'drop in' session and will you with a valuable opportunity to:

- Hear how your child has settled and transitioned into Year 7
- Meet with key staff, including the Head of Year, Form Tutors, SEND staff and the Attendance Team
- Learn more about what is coming up for the year group
- · Gain an insight into how things are going so far
- Share any information or raise any matters you feel we should be aware of

We hope you will be able to join us, as this event provides an excellent chance to strengthen the partnership between home and school and support your child's learning and wellbeing. No appointment is necessary; however, parents and carers should report to the student entrance, which is to the right of the main reception doors, where you will be signed in and greeted by staff from the event.

If you have any questions, please email these to <a href="mailto:info@appletonacademy.co.uk">info@appletonacademy.co.uk</a> in the first instance.

We look forward to welcoming you to school.

Yours faithfully

Miss Kate Crookes Head of Year 7



